
An Invitation to participate in a Special 
“Virtual” Diocesan Celebration to commemorate 
all the faithful who have died during COVID-19 

 

 

 

 

Presided by Bishop Noël Simard,  

Bishop of the Diocese of Valleyfield  

On Monday the 2nd of November 2020 At 4:30pm 

At Sainte-Cécile Cathedral-Basilica 

Salaberry-de-Valleyfield 

 

 

Links to join this filmed celebration 

- Cathedral-Basilica Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/basiliquevalleyfield/  

- Diocesan Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/Dioc%C3%A8se-de-Valleyfield-462610450477621/ 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100009825915757 

If you can't join via Facebook, 

be united in thought and prayer on November 2, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. 

 


